EX35. Strategic Property Review — Abbotsford House

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Development Services

which provided an update on the options available for the accommodation of
Development Services staff arising the from the impending lease termination
of Abbotsford House.

The Executive agreed to an adjournment at 10.55am and reconvened at
11.05am with all members present as per the sederunt.

Following discussion the Executive agreed to continue consideration of the
item to later in the meeting.

Prior to consideration of the following item Councillor Goldie declared a
financial interest as co-owner of a property that could be impacted by the
proposals. In accordance with his declaration Councillor Goldie left the
meeting.



